



COMMUNICATION

2023 Annual Report of the Office of the Victims' Rights Advocate

06/24

Geneva 7 March 2024

To: All Members

From: FICSA Secretariat

Dear FICSA Members,

We are pleased to bring to your attention the 2023 Annual Report of the Office of the Victims' Rights Advocate (OVRA), which provides updates on the work of the Victims' Rights Advocate, and the Senior Victims' Rights Officers and Victims' Rights Focal Points in the field.

The report is available online: https://www.un.org/preventing-sexual-exploitation-and-abuse/content/annual-reports-victims-rights-advocate.

French and Spanish language versions of the report will be available on this site in the coming weeks.



Please share with your affiliated members